
August 2, 2006 
 

 
 
Mr. Robert Fletcher 
Chief, Stationary Source Division 
California Air Resources Board 
P. O. Box 2815 
Sacramento, CA  95812 
 
Re: Administrative Amendment for Palo Alto Landfill Facility # A2721 
 
Dear Mr. Fletcher: 
 
This is to advise you that the Bay Area Air Quality Management District is issuing 
an administrative amendment to the Major Facility Review Permit for the Palo 
Alto Landfill (Facility Number A2721). 
 
The purpose of this amendment is to change the designated responsible official.  The 
previous responsible official was Frank Benest.  The new responsible official for the City 
of Palo Alto Landfill is Glenn S. Roberts. 
 
Enclosed for your information is a copy of the final permit.  If you have any questions 
regarding this amendment, please call Dennis Jang, Senior Air Quality Engineer, at (415) 
749-4707. 
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 

Jack P. Broadbent 
      Executive Officer/APCO 
 

 

 

 by ______________________  
  Engineering Division     
 
 
 
BFB:DTJ:vch 
 
Enclosure 
 
H:\Engineering\TITLE V Permit Appls\1 ALL T5 Application Files here\A2721\AA-
14875\A2721_AA_14875_ltr.DOC 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALAMEDA COUNTY 
Tom Bates 

Scott Haggerty 
Janet Lockhart 

Nate Miley 
 

CONTRA COSTA COUNTY 
Mark DeSaulnier 

Mark Ross 
(Vice-Chair) 

Michael Shimansky 
Gayle B. Uilkema 

(Chair) 
 

MARIN COUNTY 
Harold C. Brown, Jr. 

 

NAPA COUNTY 
Brad Wagenknecht 

 

SAN FRANCISCO COUNTY 
Chris Daly 

Jake McGoldrick 
Gavin Newsom 

 

SAN MATEO COUNTY 
Jerry Hill  

(Secretary) 
Carol Klatt 

 
 

SANTA CLARA COUNTY 
Erin Garner 

Yoriko Kishimoto 
Liz Kniss 

Patrick Kwok 
 

SOLANO COUNTY 
John F. Silva 

 
SONOMA COUNTY 

Tim Smith 
Pamela Torliatt 

 
Jack P. Broadbent 

EXECUTIVE 
OFFICER/APCO 

 


